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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Coyote Ridge PTA • 1751 Morningstar Drive • Roseville, California 95747
www.WeCareCoyoteRidgePTA.com • wecarecoyoteridgepta@outlook.com

April 29th

6:30 pm - 8:30 pm
Daddy/Daughter Dance

May 2nd-6th 

Staff Appreciation Week

May 11th

5 pm - 8 pm
Open House and Art Show

May 17th

7 p.m. - 8 p.m.
PTA General Meeting/Transition
Coyote Ridge Library

May 27th

Box Tops Due

May 30th  -  NO SCHOOL
Memorial Day

June 8th

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!

GET A LAST DAY OF 
SCHOOL TREAT!
June 8th 
12 pm - 9 pm
Flyer Night 
Yogurt Time
4010 Foothills Blvd.
Suite 101

Sock Hop!

1      9     5     0

Coyote Ridge PTA presents…

Friday, 
April 29th

6:30 pm - 8:30 pm

Coyote Ridge Mult i 
Purpose room

Bring your daughter and dance the night away with 
a live DJ, photo booth, dance contest, and other fun 

activities. Appetizers and ice cream floats will be served.

To register, look for the flyer in your Thursday folder. 
Or, download the flyer by visiting: 

http://www.wecarecoyoteridgepta.com/daddy-daughter-dance-4-29
Forms and payment due by 4/22/16. Sorry, no refunds.

	      per couple
	     $5 for ea. additional daughter

Want to rent a poodle skirt for your 
daughter? Contact Dawn Consilk at 

Costume Junction, 916-723-2528
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Kim Homma

1st Vice President of Membership
Tammy Coghill

2nd Vice President of Fundraising
Stephanie Dement
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Kim Vaughan

Treasurer
Kari Morrow

Parliamentarian
Kacy Wallis

Historian
Lisa Botwinik

Auditor
Amy Rodriguez

EXECUTIVE 
BOARD 

Congratulations to Mrs. Gaynor and 
Mrs. Bailey’s classes for submitting the 
most Box Tops during our last collection!  
Each class got a treat to celebrate before 
Spring Break.

Speaking of collections, for our final Box 
Tops collection of the year, all Box Tops 
are due May 20.  Please submit your Box 
Tops to your student’s teacher by May 
20.  

All Box Tops have an expiration date and 
many expire in June of 2016, so make 
sure you get those Box Tops turned in!  
Thank you!

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Have you talked with your child(ren) 
about how much fun they’ve had 
this year with their music, art, and PE 
docents? Wouldn’t you like to share your 
love of art, music, and/or sports 
with your child(ren)?  
The Music Docent, 
Art Docent, and PE 
Docent Programs 
are always looking 
for enthusiastic 
volunteers.  Come 
join us!

Training and materials 
are provided. No music, 
art or physicial education 
background or experience 

Keep the Arts in Our Classrooms!
is necessary for kindergarten through 
third grade. Volunteers for music docent 
in 4th and 5th grade classrooms should 
have some musical background (e.g. 
choir, piano, guitar, etc.) but formal 

music education is not required. To 
volunteer or for more information 

please contact: 

Head Art Docent: 
Jill Duffy: jill_duffy@icloud.com

Head Music Docent: 
Ally Joye: allyjoye@surewest.

net
Head PE Docents: 

Steve Root: r00t38@hotmail.com
Kristin Sanger: sanger@alumni.clemson.edu

Are You a Graphic Designer Familiar 
with Adobe InDesign? Then We NEED 
Your Help!
 
We are sad to learn that our amazing 
PTA Newsletter Chair is transferring 
to a new school next year. We want 
to keep with the current look and 
design of the newsletter, and need a 
new Newsletter Chair who is familiar 
with Adobe InDesign. There are five 
issues per year, starting in August, with 
the last issue published in April. The 
design templates have already been 

Newsletter Chair Wanted!
created. You will have access to all the 
2014-2015 and 2015-2016 past issues 
in InDesign format, fonts and links, 
including the previously purchased 
images via BigStock. You would be in 
charge of layout, design and pre-press 
work. All content will be supplied to 
you, and we have a team of editors to 
proof-read and edit.

Interested??? Need more information??? 
Contact Newsletter Chair, Kacy Wallis 
at l8tsrodeo@yahoo.com for more 
information. 
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TREASURER’S REPORT
By Kari Morrow

The Mama Mia Family Night turned 
out to be very successful.  The event 
brought in over $5,700 in net profit. This 
was the final fundraiser for the 2015-
16 school year.  Our total fund raisers 
brought in $23,670.  Awesome job 
Coyote Ridge Families!
 
As of our March General Meeting, total 
YTD expenses are $35,990 while total 
YTD income is $51,002.  Major expenses 

since our last newsletter include:  Mama 
Mia Family Night $2,241; classroom 
enrichment $834; field trip funding 
$760; Touch of Understanding $2,000, 
Bingo Night $293; and communication 
and copies $458. Major source of 
income since the last newsletter 
include:  Mama Mia Family Night $8,203; 
Target $1,519; and eScript $402.
 
Please continue to support your PTA.

Every May, FARE (Food Allergy Research 
& Education) hosts a nationwide Food 
Allergy Awareness Week to shine 
a spotlight on the seriousness of 
food allergies and to improve public 
understanding of this potentially 
life-threatening medical condition. 
By increasing awareness, we can 
encourage respect, promote safety, 
and improve the quality of life of the 
15 million Americans affected by food 
allergies and anaphylaxis. This year’s 
Food Allergy Awareness Week is May 
8-14 and the theme is “Food Allergies: 
React with Respect”. 

A food allergy reaction sends someone 
to the ER every 3 minutes. It could 
happen to one of your friends, family 
members or coworkers. Sometimes 
food allergies are mocked or made light 
of in the media and in real life. The goal 
of Food Allergy Awareness Week is to 
help inform the public about the serious 

FOOD ALLERGY 
AWARENESS MONTH

consequences of food allergy reactions, 
as well as how to identify symptoms 
and respond in case of an emergency.

FARE encourages all of us to “react with 
respect” the next time someone tells 
you about their food allergies or the 
allergies of someone they love. To learn 
more, go to foodallergy.org.

The following officers were elected at 
the March membership meeting and 

take office on July 1, 2016. 

Thank you for your service!

PTA President
Kim Homma

1st Vice President of Membership
Tammy Coghill

2nd Vice President of Fundraising
Hope Espinoza

Secretary
Kim Vaughan

Treasurer
Kari Morrow

Parliamentarian
Amy Rodriguez

Historian
Lisa Botwinik

Auditor
Jodi Truscott

Congratulations
to the new 

Executive Board!

FOOD VENDORS RETURN TO  
OPEN HOUSE!

There will be food vendors 
on campus during the Open 
House on May 11, 2016, from 
5 p.m. - 7 p.m. Eating will 
be “picnic style” so bring a 

blanket! Watch your email and 
the Coyote Ridge PTA Facebook 

page for more information!
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Kids Corner
TIC TAC TOE

The St. Baldrick’s head-shaving event 
returned to Coyote Ridge on Friday, 
March 11th.  Whether you decided 
to SHAVE your head (81 Shavees!), 
FUNDRAISE only (17 students, 7 adults 
and 34 teachers!), VOLUNTEER at the 
event (30+) or DONATE, you played an 
integral part of raising over $48,000 
for childhood cancer research!  If you 
missed your chance, it’s not too late to 
donate: https://www.stbaldricks.org/
events/CoyoteRidge2016.

This year we honored two young girls 
who are currently battling cancer in our 
community, Avelin Q. and Kaliya C.  
Kaliya is a student at Coyote Ridge.

St. Baldrick’s mission is to be committed 
to funding the most promising research 
to find cures for childhood cancers 
and give survivors long, healthy lives. 
So what does the mission mean at St. 
Baldrick’s?

ST. BALDRICK’S SUCCESS!
 You helped raise over $48,000 for 

childhood cancer research!

It means they are 
raising money to 
do two important 
things:

•	 To find new cures for all types of 
childhood cancer, and

•	 To make treatments less toxic, so 
that patients don’t suffer so much 
and survivors don’t have to live with 
such long-term effects.

Thank You to AdvoCal
for your assistance in the production of this 

newsletter all year long!

•	 Summer is by far the 
busiest time at movie 
theaters.

•	 In the summer’s heat, the 
iron in France’s Eiffel Tower 
expands, making the tower 
grow more than six inches. 

•	 Popsicles were accidently 
invented by an 11-year-old 
boy in San Francisco in 
1905. He left a glass of soda 
sitting outside and by the 
next morning the soda had 
frozen. He began selling 
them at an amusement 
park. 
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